
   
 

Harnett County Health Department 

Extended Hours   
We are pleased to announce the Family Planning clinic is 

providing extended hours. 

 

4:00pm-7:00pm 
Starting June 1, 2023, the first Thursday of each month.  

 

 

An appointment is required.  

910-893-7550 

For more information:  www.harnett.org/health  

http://www.harnett.org/health

